
May 2011 
 
What a wonderful year I have had serving as your president. I can hardly believe it is almost over.   
If re-elected, I look forward to working with each of you again next year. 
 
We have made much progress in getting our by-laws updated and we will continue that 
again in May.  We have had great events with both our National Business Women's 
Week and Style Show events. We continued to give generously to the M D Anderson 
fund through the BPW Texas Foundation. Our club has continued to grow and several 
of those new members have stepped right up to serve as officers and committee chairs. 
 
I can never thank enough this years officers and committee chairs for all their hard 
work. Mona, great programs, Bronna, excellent minutes, Jerri, great work on the financials 
and getting our Tax ID # re instated, and Evie thanks so much for keeping 
everyone informed of all our functions. Glenna and Martha and Pam, the NBWW 
week event and the Style Show were both the best ever. Debbie, our efforts to be 
involved and help others in this community have greatly improved thanks to your help. 
Shirley, the newsletters and the website have been wonderful all year. To everyone 
else, thank you so much for your participation and support. There will be more work 
to do so please don't hesitate to volunteer for any job you might be interested in. 
 
I, personally and from the club, extend my deepest sympathy to Delores Schuler on 
the loss of her mother and to Sherry Ladd on the loss of her father. Please continue 
to lift them up in your thoughts and prayer along with others in our club to are dealing 
with personal difficulties. 
 
I hope each of you are having a great spring. Even though the flowers are not blooming 
and the grass in not very green, we are still so blessed. So as we close our the 
year 2010-2011 and move into 2011-2012 I wish each of you much happiness and 
love. 
 
Looking forward to seeing each of you soon and please do not hesitate to contact me 
if I can be of any assistance to you. 
 
Hope to see you soon. 

 
Glenda Knox, President 2010—2011 
 
Striving for Sweet Success! 


